The Kelso City Council met in workshop with City Staff (Department Heads). Those Council members in attendance were: Futcher, Slater, Wheeler, McDaniel, Karnofski, Myers, and Roberson.

During the workshop, the following department heads presented the following reports to council:

Geraldine de Rooy, Library Director, gave a presentation on meeting the expectations of the library patrons.

Wayne Nelson, Police Chief, presented the annual report of KPD for 2007.

Brian Butterfield, Finance Director, gave a brief financial summary of the General Fund and the Water/Sewer Fund for the period ending December 31, 2007.

The main focus of the workshop was the city staffs presentation to council regarding their plan to revise the current development code to provide predictable and fair administration of said code.

At the conclusion of the workshop at approximately 1:30 P.M. the council gave their approval for staff to proceed with the proposed revision plans.

There being no further discussion the workshop was adjourned.

Mayor